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Tuesday Agenda - Silver Springs Parkway Condemnations 
1 message 

The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
To: Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us> 

---------- Forwarded message----------

From: Kyle Lassner <kyle.lassner@edcgov.us> 
Date: Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 8:56 AM 
Subject: Silver Springs Parkway Condemnations 

Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 10:44 AM 

To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, BS-BOSTwo <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, 
The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Rafael Martinez <rafael.martinez@edcgov.us>, David Livingston <david.livingston@edcgov.us>, Andrew Gaber 
<andrew.gaber@edcgov.us> 

All, 

As it relates to the Silver Springs Parkway condemnation items set for the 4/24 Board date, we thought it would be best to 
share Mr. Szegedy's written response to the County from when he received the Notice of Intent letter. His response is 
below (in blue) and the letter referenced is attached to this email. 

Transportation has been working with County Counsel closely on this matter. We are prepared to address each of these 
items at the hearing. 

Thanks, 

Hello Kyle, I have received your letter (attached herein) and would like to provide the county with this written response. As 
you are the author and sender of the letter, and my best contact with the county, I am using this open channel of 
communication to best route my response. 

Yes, I would like to meet with the members of the "Board of Supervisors". 

As you already know there is no contention on my part with providing my land to the community as long as it is in the best 
interest and desire of the community. However the proposed project is neither: 

(A) In need by the public/community nor is the public/community interested in it.

(BJ The project is not planned and located in a manner that is most compatible with the greatest public/community good. 

(CJ Since there is no public benefit, good or desire for this project, the property is not sought to be acquired by the 
community/county for this project. 

I request that you forward my correspondence through any channels you deem necessary as you best know the inner­
workings of the county which employs you. 

Please consider this to be my official written response to your correspondence attached herein. 

Thank you. 

Kyle Lassner, RWP 
Right of Way Supervisor 

County of El Dorado 
Community Development Services 
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